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Elle joins Ultimate Frisbee GB team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last month we had the exciting news that three of our pupils had made the GB Junior 

Women’s Ultimate Frisbee squads. I am now delighted to announce that Elle Johnson (Lower 

6) will also be joining the U20s team this summer. We had to wait a little longer for this news, 

due to Elle feeling ill at the time of the second trial, but it has been worth the wait for her. 

Elle is a wonderful player and a great role model for our younger team members. She has been 

a fast cutter and defensive player during all of her time playing and I gave up thinking I could 

mark her a while ago!   

I am sure that she will provide GB with a great option going long and work hard to win 

possession. Last time the GB U17s team toured abroad, Elle scored the opening goal against 

the hosts, Poland, in a game GB narrowly won.  I look forward to seeing her bring more of the 

same this summer. 

 

Mr Joshua Crosby 


